
Medical Records Information for Patients and Providers

In a closing act of care and commitment to his patients, Dr. Hudson has funded the conversion and storage of your paper medical charts to scanned format compatible with modern Electronic Health Record systems.  

The purpose of scanning into an electronic compatible format is for ease of access and confidentiality for both you and your future providers.
This process will be handled by the office of William M. Hudson, MD, PC in concert with Desert River Solutions. Patients do not need to do anything except direct your new providers to access your records via the link below, beginning August 1st, 2023

Our goal is to retain your paper chart through July 31st, 2023 to enable us to provide for your care through that date. The process of transferring your records to Desert River Solutions begins August 1st, 2023.  We expect and diligently strive for minimal downtime in access to your records. 

Beginning August 1st, 2023 both patients and Patient Authorized Providers can request records at   
https://desertriversolutions.com/requests/
Patients may wish to authorize their new providers to request and obtain their records as this is AT NO COST to our patients and allows your new providers to import your records directly and securely into their Electronic Health System. We encourage patient to discuss this with their new provider at their initial visit.  Patients that wish to obtain a copy for themselves will be assessed at nominal fee of $25 and records will be delivered securely and electronically from Desert River Solutions.

We are aware that some patients with acute ongoing illnesses and immediate medical needs during this transition may need records from our office prior to the conversion process and we will work diligently to ensure medical records are made available. 

If you are a patient with questions about this process, please send an email to info@whudsoncardiology.com.  

If you are a provider with an urgent need for medical records please fax your request to 770-887-1140. Please be aware that we have a stand-alone single line paper fax not a fax server. Beginning August 1st, 2023 we encourage every new provider to request full patient records from https://desertriversolutions.com/requests/



